
Page 1 of 1 

Donna Jackson 

From: Kelly Baggett
 

Sent: Friday, December 05,20033:59 PM
 

To: Donna Jackson
 

SUbject: traffic resolutions
 

Donna, 

t have the following requests for stop signs to go before the infrastructure committee. They are all in the 
Kensington Estates subdivision. 

1.	 Intersection of Asbury Dr. @ Grayson Dr. Stop sign should be placed in the northwest corner stopping 

southbound traffic on Asbury Dr. 

2.	 Intersection of Grayson Dr. @ Covington Dr. Stop sign should be placed in the southwest corner stopping 

eastbound traffic on Grayson Dr. 

3.	 Intersection of Albany Dr. @ Covington Dr. Stop sign should be placed in the northeast corner stopping 

westbound traffic on Albany Dr. 

4.	 Intersection of Albany Dr. @ Charleston Dr. Stop sign should be placed in the northwest corner stopping 

southbound traffic on Albany Dr. 

5.	 Intersection of Albany Cove @ Charleston Dr. Stop sign should be placed in the southeast corner stopping 

northbound traffic on Albany Cove. 

6.	 Waverly Cove @ Charleston Dr. Stop sign should be placed in the northwest corner stopping southbound 

traffic on Waverly Cove. 

Thank you, 
Capt. K. Baggett 

2112/2004
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Donna Jackson 

From: Kelly Baggett 

Sent: Monday, February 09, 2004 8:51 AM 

To: Donna Jackson 

Subject: traffic request 

Donna, 

The following is a copy of the letter I have mailed to Alderman Moore for the Public Safety committee. 

Date: February 9, 2004 

To: Alderman Chris Moore 
Public Safety Committee 

From: Capt. Kelly Baggett 
Ref: Traffic control request 

Alderman Moore, 

I have received a request from Radius Baker, superintendent of the Valley View school system, to 
designate Kelsey Cove One-Way (traffic flow east to west) between the hours of 7:00am-9:00am and 
2:00pm-4:00pm when school is in session. Kelsey Cove is a narrow street that accommodates both car 
and bus traffic that ends at a gated entrance to the rear drive of the Valley View campus. During the 
time of the One-Way period, traffic will be routed around the paved road behind the school and will exit 
onto Valley View Drive. There is only one residential house on Kelsey Cove. Limited traffic flow 
around schools increase safety for the students as well as makes the area less congested during high 
volume times, therefore after viewing this area I make the recommendation to make the change as listed 
above. 

Captain Kelly W. Baggett 

cc.	 Chief Floyd Johnson 
City Clerk Donna Jackson 

2/12/2004
 


